
 

In compliance with federal law, UCPS administers all educational programs, employment activities and admissions without 

discrimination against any person on the basis of gender, race, color, religion, national origin, age or disability. 

 

 

 

 
  

 

Transportation Services 
 
 
 

Dear Parent, 

  

In an effort to ensure the safety of students, UCPS Transportation professionals may not release Pre-

Kindergarten/Kindergarten/EC students unless a responsible adult is present at their assigned stop.  However, as 

a parent you may offer written consent for the release of your Pre-Kindergarten / Kindergarten / EC student. 

  

Drop-off Consent: 

As a parent I wish to offer written consent for the release of my Pre-Kindergarten / Kindergarten / EC (circle 

one) student                                                                                 to be released alone or with their older sibling 

(circle one)                                                                once they arrive at their assigned stop located at 

__________________________________________. 

 

My signature below represents acknowledgement that the request will become effective immediately. 

  

  
Parent Signature:                                                                                             

            

Date:                                                                       ________  

 

 

 

 
(Completed forms should be sent to the school to be placed in the student’s file.) 
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